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Cumberland County Cooperative Extension offers the Better Living Series workshops "Bounty 
in a Box" and "Use Your Noodle: Basic Pasta Making" in May. 
  
Each workshop requires pre-registration and class registration fee payment two days before 
the workshop. Workshop fees vary; please check individual workshops for fee schedule. Both 
workshops will be held at the Cooperative Extension Center, located at 301 East Mountain 
Drive, Fayetteville. 
  
The workshop “Bounty in a Box” will be held May 18 from 12 to 1:30 pm. Join the Cooperative 
Extension staff and learn how to grow a container garden. The workshop is helpful for people 
who live in a small space, such as an apartment, but still want to enjoy gardening. The $10 
registration fee is due by May 15. 
  
The workshop “Use Your Noodle: Basic Pasta Making” will be held May 30 from 12 to 1:30 p.m. 
During this workshop attendees will learn how to make pasta from scratch. At the end of class, 
participants will take away homemade pasta ready to use. Class size is limited, so register 
early. The $10 workshop fee is due on or before May 26. 
  
Visit the Cumberland County Cooperative Extension website at cumberland.ces.ncsu.edu for a 
complete listing of the 2017 Better Living Workshops or for registration information. You may 
also contact Susan Johnson at (910) 321-6405 or via email at susan_johnson@ncsu.edu for 
additional information. 
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